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NOTICE OF SCHEDULED HEARING 
TRINITY LAFCO 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, August 15, 2023 at 4:00 p.m., in the 
Weaverville Library Conference Room, 351 Main Street, Weaverville, CA, the Trinity 
Local Agency Formation Commission will conduct a public hearing at which time all 
interested persons may be heard on the following item: 
 
 Post Mountain Public Utility District Municipal Service Review and Sphere of 

Influence Update. The Commission will consider adopting a Municipal Service 
Review and Sphere of Influence Update for the Post Mountain Public Utility District 
which provides details on the current status of fire protection and road maintenance 
services provided by the District. The Commission will consider updating the District’s 
sphere of influence, which is currently coterminous with the district’s boundary. The 
MSR/SOI update would be exempt from CEQA pursuant to Section 15061(b)(3); no 
possibility that the action taken by the Commission may have a significant effect on 
the environment. Any future boundary change actions would be subject to separate 
environmental determination. 

 
The hearing is officially set for 4:00 p.m. and will commence as soon thereafter as the 
business of the Commission will allow. The meeting will be conducted through a hybrid 
combination of in-person and/or virtual attendance. Anyone who wishes to participate in 
the meeting via teleconference should consult the meeting agenda for the call-in 
telephone number. The agenda and related meeting materials will be posted on the 
Commission’s website www.trinitylafco.org at least 72 hours before the scheduled start 
time of the meeting.   For additional information or questions, or to submit comments, 
please contact Krystle Heaney, Commission Clerk/Administrator via e-mail at 
krystle@trinitylafco.org.   
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